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BLUE RIBBON REPORT & BILL 9  
WE’RE FIGHTING BACK!

TUESDAY, SEPT. 10
4:30 pm - 6:00 pm
124 St. & Stony Plain RD, Edmonton
Northwest corner, near Pizza 73

Bill 9 breaks our contracts. And the UCP’s 
new Blue Ribbon Panel Report is a direct 
attack on our wages and benefits, possibly 
including pensions, impacting all sectors of 
our union.

The report calls for cuts and rollbacks for 
workers like you and raises for managers!

AUPE members are angry and we’re fighting 
back.

All AUPE members in Edmonton are invited 
to join this information picket during non-
work time. The government needs to hear 
the loud, proud, united voice of working 
Albertans.

For more information, please contact:
Jose Reyes 006/014
josmelreyes@yahoo.ca or 780-278-9727

BLUE RIBBON & BILL 9 
INFORMATION PICKET

STAY TUNED TO THE FIGHT AT


